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What’s on at Truscott St 

 

Tuesday 9 April 

Thursday 11 April 

Friday 12 April 

 

 

Monday 29 April 

Tuesday 30 April 

Wednesday 1 May 

Friday 3 May 

 

Friday 10 May 

 

Tuesday 14 May 

Friday 17 May 

 

 

 

Years 5&6 go to Canberra 

Years 5& 6 return 

Assembly: House Captains 

PSSA Round 2 

Last day of Term 1 

Staff Development Day 

Students return for Term 2 

Cross Country Carnival at Blenheim Park 

Assembly: Captains 

PSSA Round 3 

Assembly: House Captains 

PSSA Round 4 

NAPLAN  -  over a 10 day period 

Assembly: 5N 

PSSA Round 6 

 



  From The Principal: 

 

As I write this final  newsletter for Term 1,  I can hardly believe how fast my first term as Principal at 

Truscott Street has gone  and how privileged I know I am to be part of this school community.  I think 

back to my first day in the playground before school and the number of students that came up me and 

introduced themselves and how often I experience their love of learning each day since that day.    

I recall so many wonderful stories shared with me about being a staff member at Truscott Street, how 

fortunate I am to have such an inspirational staff.  My continuing gratitude for the huge commitment 

undertaken by our P&C leadership and wider parent body for how tirelessly they support so many areas 

in our school began at my first meeting back in February.  

So a huge thank you to all our community and please enjoy the first term break.  

 

  

ANZAC Day: 

As ANZAC Day falls during the April School Holidays, we will hold a whole-school ANZAC Day service on 

Friday 12 April, the last day of term, in remembrance.  

The service for our school will be during the school day beginning at 10:25am. Parents are most  

welcome to join us 

 

 

Year 5 Opportunity Class placement in 2019  

The online application website for Year 5 placement in an opportunity class in 2020 opens on Tuesday 

30 April 2019. Opportunity classes help gifted and talented students to learn by grouping them with  

other like-minded students, teaching them in specialised ways and providing educational materials at 

the appropriate level. If you are a parent interested in applying for this placement program, please refer 

to the “Intention to apply” note in this newsletter. This note was sent home with Year 4 students and 

should be returned to the school by Friday 12 April. Copies are also available at the school office. The 

‘Intention to Apply’ is for school administration purposes and is not an application. Parents will need to 

apply online separately. The school cannot apply on your behalf. The Opportunity Class Placement Test 

will take place on Wednesday 31 July 2019. 

 

Anne Barltrop 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 
Congratulations to the following students who received awards last week. 

 

 

 

 

School News 
ANZAC Day  
All students and their families are invited to march for the school on ANZAC day. Students are to meet me 
at the dressing rooms at North Ryde Oval at 6:30am wearing their full school summer uniform. I look  
forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. Captains will lay a wreath on behalf of the school.  
 

Dance Group  
Dance group rehearsals will be Friday morning at 8:15am in the school hall.  
 

Interviews  
The online school interview booking site is now open. Please see the note attached to this newsletter.  
Michelle Shannon 

Assistant Principal 

 
Premier’s Sporting Challenge 

At last Friday’s assembly, the sports captains spoke about our upcoming participation in the Premier’s 

Sporting Challenge during Term 2. This challenge encourages students to complete 60 minutes of physical 

activity every day. Students will receive different certificates (bronze, silver, gold or diamond) based on 

their total amount of exercise throughout the ten weeks. 

Physical activity both at school and home will count towards the challenge and the amount of exercise 

will be recorded as a class during school. 

More information will be provided at the start of Term 2. However, if you have any questions about the 

program, feel free to visit the following website: https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/psc 

Jess Hills 

Teacher librarian 

 

 

Post Homes  

Amit P 5N 

Ellie F 5/6C 

Cameron D 1J 

Truscotts  

Tilly W 2M 

Saras P 5N 

Lachlan C 5N 

Lara F 5N 

Melissa D 5N 

Alana T 5/6F 

Nathanael L 3/4F 

Jake S KS 

Adam M KS 

Truscotts  

Aiden D 3/4F 

Talia T 3/4F 

Hugo I 3/4B 

Katherine F 3/4B 

Akshay S 1B 

Aden a 1B 

Maxim S 1B 

Claire F 1B 

Parv B KS 

Truscotts  

Samuel S KW 

Ori BG KW 

Sienna M 1J 

Cameron D 1J 

Gemma D 1J 

Anthony H 1J 

Ethan B 1J 

https://app.education.nsw.gov.au/sport/psc


   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
PSSA News 
Games cancelled last Friday. 

Soccer & Netball games are played at Meadowbank Park.    

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval. 

Training: AFL—Wednesdays 8.30-9.00 

  Soccer and Netball— Thursdays 8.30-9.00 

 

 

P&C News 
Uniform Shop 
Just a reminder that the uniform shop will no longer be accepting cash as payment commencing Term 2.  
You can still use cash for second hand items through the honesty box.  
 
 
Canteen News 
This week's class to volunteer is the Support Unit.  Our volunteers are Sam S, Danielle H and Selina D. 
Next term’s roster will be sent to class parents this week.  
Selina Dowling  
Canteen Co-ordinator 
canteen@tspspandc.org.au 
 
 
Movie night 
Tickets and dinner for movie night on Friday 3 May are available to be purchased off Flexischools.   
Grab your tickets now! 
 
Advertising - Do you run a small business or know a small business who would be interested in advertising 
on the big screen on movie night?  Please send an email to fundraising@tspspandc.org.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:canteen@tspspandc.org.au
http://www.flexischools.com.au/
mailto:fundraising@tspspandc.org.au


  
 

   Happy buddies on  

   Easter Activity Day  

    last Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 







  
Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


